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End of Term  
Next week sees the end of yet another busy and productive term despite the many challenges that have come our way. 

Students have worked hard with their learning and they should feel very proud of their many achievements. Next term we 

hope to get back to a more normal term and intend to continue with our preparations for all the usual end of year events 

such as concert and graduations. I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Moorak community, and I feel that we are 

very fortunate to have such a supportive community who are always willing to lend a hand and volunteer in any capacity. 

You do make a difference to the childrensõ experiences and add to the richness of the school and it will be great to hopefully 

have you back in school again in Term 4. Your efforts never go unnoticed. Thank you for all that you have done to support 

your children and our school during these strange COVID times. It really is appreciated.  

As it is the end of term we will be finishing at 2.15pm on Friday next week.  
 
Parent Surveys 

At Moorak Primary and Preschool, we value your feedback. Through knowing your thoughts, we can ensure that we are giving 

your child the very best education that we can. To assist with this, the 2020 Department for Education Parent Survey is curre ntly 

live. Parents / carers should have received a link unique to our School, either via email or SMS. If you haven't yet received  this 

link, please complete the survey through the link below. We have also published this link on our School Facebook page. Our 

aim is to have as many families as possible complete the survey. Thank you to those who have already completed it and 

thank you in advance if you intend on completing it. The survey closes on 25th September.  
 

Preschool Parent survey link http://tinyurl.com/y4bsuuds  

School parent survey link  https://educationsa.syd1.qualtrics.com/jfe/preview/SV_eJ3AXNw9lsJQcdL?Q_CHL=preview  

 
Class Structures in 2021 

Discussions with our Personnel Advisory Committee have begun regarding possible class structures and staffing for 2021. Based  

on current numbers we will continue to have 5 classes next year as this will best meet the needs of all students across the 

school. The exact make up of these classes will not be finalised just yet and will be announced later in the year. Based on 

current numbers the likely class structure and known staffing will be as follows.  

Junior Primary class 1 ð Jodie Doll  

Junior Primary class 2 ð Madi Wilson  

Junior Primary class 3 ð Contract teacher TBA  

Primary class 1 - Contract teacher TBA  

Primary class 2 ð Libby Altorfer  

Specialist NIT class ð Penne Paltridge  

 

As mentioned previously this structure is based on current and expected enrolments and are subject to change if numbers of 

enrolments change hugely. To make this process easier could you please let us know of any future enrolments or any students 

leaving?  

 
Thank you  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all teaching and SSO staff for the amazing work they have done this term despi te 

the impact of COVID 19. We are very lucky to have such committed educators working at our school who always want the 

best for all students and who put their all into providing a school that meets the needs of everyone.  

The staff sincerely thanks everyone who has helped out so far this year. We really value the contribution you make to our 

school and most importantly to our studentsõ learning.  

We look forward to a very busy Term 4 where we will endeavour to make life at school more normal. Take care and enjoy your 

Spring holiday with family and friends.  
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Moorak Commmunity News 

 

Some of the Year 7 girls have been busy each lunch creating a stitched artwork for a 

community stitch project called ôTelling Talesõ. 2 Artists from the Limestone Coast, Jo Fife 

and Sera Waters, created the project, inviting members of the Limestone Coast community 

to share a tale from the region.  

Each stitched image and story will be recorded and included alongside other contributions 

to form a large artwork, encompassing many tales from the region that will eventually be 

displayed at the Riddoch Art Gallery.  

Limestone Coast Lice Clinic  

 

The Limestone Coast Lice Clinic is a small business 

which has started up. They offer a mobile head lice 

clinic and range of treatments.  

 

The clinic can be contacted via their Facebook 

page or on 0468 851 069  

We wish everyone a safe and happy holidays!  




